
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
To:
Subject: your comments in case 2010 - Kentucky-American Water Co. rates
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:35:00 AM

Dear Ms. Rosenberg:
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky-American
Water Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as
it considers this matter. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2010-
00036. Please cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your
comments may be readily directed to the case file.
 
Thank you again for your interest.
 
 
Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-564-3940 x208
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:23 AM
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW:
 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Martha Rosenberg[S  
Sent: Wednesday, March 17,  2010 9:23:11 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

 
Please note my opposition to the recent KAWC rate increase request. KAWC received an
18% rate increase less than a year ago in June, 2009.  Based on the information provided by
KAWC, they  indicated that the current request reflects  “an overall increase of 37.7%.” 
However, the residential rate per 1,000 gallons consumed is currently $3.77200 and the
proposed increase is $5.76133 for a difference of $1.98413 or an increase of 52.6015%. 
This is much more than an overall increase of 37.7%. 
 
Martha A. Rosenberg
183 North Upper Street
Lexington, Kentucky 40507
Telephone(
Facsimile  

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - The information contained in this electronic message and any accompanying
documents constitutes confidential information within the confines of attorney/client privilege which belongs to the
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Law Office of Martha A. Rosenberg. This information is intended only for use of the individual or entity named
above. If you are not the intended recipient of this information, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance of this information is strictly prohibited by law. If you have
received this electronic message in error, please immediately notify this office by telephone, facsimile or email and
delete the message.
 
IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any
U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be
used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2)
promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.
 




